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Financial aid to students from poor families 

Sriwijaya University (UNSRI) has addressed the problem of poverty through our employers and economic 

centers in our community by providing students from poor backgrounds with quality education, for various 

fields of study. Our university also has bursary scholarships from several private and public companies. 

UNSRI provides financial assistance to 

students from poor families to meet their 

basic needs through the 'Bidikmisi' 

Program. This program is dedicated 

exclusively to poor families.  Basic student 

needs include food, water, 

accommodation, clothing, sanitation, 

education, health, and the internet. Since 

2020, this program has changed its name 

to the Smart Indonesia Card Program 

(KIP). 

Four 5-storey dormitories are available for students of the Bidikmisi Program at the Inderalaya campus of 

UNSRI. Each floor consists of 25 rooms and each room can accommodate 4 students. Internet access is 

available free of charge at the dormitory. 

 


